
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Battle Ground Elementary School is offering our friends and 
families the unique opportunity for your family to volunteer at the 

Feast of the Hunter’s Moon and to help out Battle Ground 
students at the same time.  Each individual who participates will 
have free admission to the Feast all weekend long!  You will not 

need to dress in era clothing but you will need to commit to a 2.5-
3 hour shift on Saturday or Sunday. 

This is a perfect opportunity for students to gain service 
learning credits. 

We need volunteers for: 

o Ticket sales at the gates (grown-ups with cash handling skills 
only!) 

o Collecting tickets and passing out maps at the entrance of 
the Feast (appropriate for school age/high school and 
families with younger children) 

o Working  at the museum kiosk at the gate (appropriate for 
High school age/grown-ups) 

Contact Mrs. Stacey McNerney at smcnerney@tsc.k12.in.us  

Or Battle Ground Elementary at 765-567-2200 

for more information or to schedule your family. 

 October 5-6, 2019 

Fort  Ouiatenon, West Lafayette, IN 

The Feast of the Hunters’ Moon is a re-creation of the annual fall gathering of the French and Native 
Americans which took place at  Fort Ouiatenon, a fur-trading outpost in the mid - 1700s. It is held 

annually in early autumn on the banks of the Wabash River, four miles southwest of West Lafayette, 
Indiana. 

http://feastofthehuntersmoon.org/ 



 

 


